
     

 

 

GEYLANG METHODIST SCHOOL (PRIMARY) PARENT SUPPORT GROUP (PSG) – 

NEWSLETTER JULY 2019 

27th July 2019 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

It had been a busy first half of the year for 2019.  We welcomed the new Primary 1 students and 

parents in Jan 2019.  Also, the school had organised a Sports Carnival in March 2019, in conjunction 

with 95 years of God's faithfulness.  This year, the PSG achieved a record high of parent volunteers 

joining us for the Sports Carnival activities. 

P1 Welcome @January 2019 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Carnival @March 2019 

 

Communication is key as it serves as a crucial bridge for better understanding between parents and 

their children.  Conversing regularly with your children and finding out from them what they are 

their likes and dislike, what they are experiencing in school and the types of activities they 

participate with their friends, etc. will definitely help to strengthen the parent-child bonding. 

           

 

 



     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The members of the PSG believe that by being supportive partners of the school and working closely 

with the school staff, we will be able to nurture our children to learn and grow holistically, as well 

as contribute meaningfully to the community. By joining the PSG, we go beyond supporting our own 

children to supporting and nurturing a larger group of students, too. 

Parent Volunteers (PVs) also have the opportunity of building rapport with teachers and school staff 

through their invaluable contribution to school programmes and activities. We look forward to even 

more parents joining the PSG and helping us to further strengthen the school-parents partnership. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

The PSG will be organising a PSG Outing Event in Nov 2019. We look forward to your participation 

in this exciting learning and bonding session with us.  More details will be provided at a later date.  

To find out more about PSG, do visit us at the GMSP website under Our Partners or you can email us 

at psggmsp@gmail.com . We look forward to your support and participation soon.  

 

In partnership, 

 

Ms. Jaslyn Teo (Chairman) 
On behalf of the GMSP PSG Committee 

PSG Meeting School event with support from PSG 

Meeting 

PSG Bonding Event – Laser Tag Activity @ Apr 2019 
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